
Southside Boulevard (S.R. 115)  
at Gate Parkway

Jacksonville, Duval County, Florida
FIN 441372-1DISTRICT TWO

ACCESS MANAGEMENT HEARING

ABOUT THE PROJECT
The Florida Department of Transportation is considering changes to the intersection of Southside Boulevard 
and Gate Parkway. Proposed improvements include:
•	 Adding a northbound and southbound auxiliary lane on Southside Boulevard between Butler Boulevard 

(S.R. 202) and Gate Parkway
•	 Adding a third westbound to southbound left turn lane on Gate Parkway
•	 Adding a second northbound to eastbound right turn lane on Southside Boulevard
•	 Displacing/rerouting southbound to eastbound left turns from Southside Boulevard to Gate Parkway to a 

new signalized intersection approximately 500 feet south of Gate Parkway
•	 Displacing/rerouting all approaching traffic from Gate Parkway West to a new signalized intersection 

approximately 500 feet south of Gate Parkway
•	 Directionalizing the median opening at Perimeter Park Boulevard
•	 Reducing the phasing and cycle length of the existing traffic signal at Southside Boulevard and Gate 

Parkway

The above improvements will enhance intersection operations by reducing signal phasing and improve safety 
by reducing vehicle conflict points. 

Project documents are available for review at this hearing and at www.nflroads.com. Persons wishing to submit 
written statements or other exhibits in place of or in addition to oral statements may do so at the hearing or 
by sending them to Peter Osborne, 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, FL 32204. Exhibits or statements 
postmarked by December 22, 2019 will become part of the public record.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or 
family status.

For more information about the proposed modifications,  
contact Peter Osborne at (904) 360-5608 or peter.osborne@dot.state.fl.us. 


